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December 2021

Dear Miss and Teen Candidates,

Congratulations on your accomplishment of representing one of the special crowns to compete in Miss 
Oklahoma and Miss Oklahoma’s Outstanding Teen 2022.  I know that many of you are already 
putting tireless hours into your preparations for getting the most out of your week in June.

Did you know that with a few phone calls to family, friends, and acquaintances, you could already 
have tuition, books or competition wardrobe paid for?  Money aside, do you realize that Salute Pages 
are the ultimate way to get a candidate prepared for Private Interview with the judges as well as On-
Stage Interview?  What a great way to practice public relations skills while getting to know the com-
munity you represent.  By setting up appointments, sitting down with prominent business leaders, and 
expressing your excitement about the power of your crown, you will be one up on the biggest chal-
lenge of the system; convincing others why you will be the best candidate to represent Oklahoma.

Of course, a little incentive on the side doesn’t hurt!  There are some exciting reward packages that 
could benefit you and also your family and local director while in Tulsa during Competition Week 
(see enclosed information).  Incentives begin with five sold ads for candidates.  If nothing else, every 
congratulatory ad sold benefits you, your local organization, and the community you represent by 
advertising to the many thousands of people looking through the 2022 Miss Oklahoma program book 
plus you highlighting your ad sponsors on your own social media sites.  This will be your best-selling 
tool as social media presence is the most desired method by businesses.

Both Color and Black and White Salute Pages are offered.  Also, back by popular  
demand… Choosing Your Own Competition Placement as a reward for ad page sales!!

What separates those who utilize the benefits of the system and those who don’t?  It’s the ones who 
weren’t afraid to use the Miss Oklahoma Organization to their advantage.

Best wishes to you all!

Sincerely,

Jack Cooper, President
Miss Oklahoma Pageant

Kendall Minnix
Transcript Press LLC

January 2022

Dear Advertiser / Sponsor,

I would like to introduce you to the annual Miss Oklahoma program publication. This publication will 
showcase all contestants of the Miss Oklahoma Competition competing at the Rose State Performing 
Arts Center  in June. Thousands of patrons come to Midwest City to enjoy this entertaining event, 
granting advertisers and sponsors repeated exposure statewide.

The commitment to excellence exemplified by the Miss Oklahoma Organization, Inc. is reflected in the 
design and presentation of this publication. We are confident you will find this to be a great advertising 
opportunity for your products or services. In addition, the contestant can promote your products or 
services on her social media sites. However, most of all, this is a wonderful way to sponsor a contestant 
as she competes for the opportunity to become the next Miss Oklahoma. These programs become 
keepsakes for the contestants and their families for generations.

There are different options available for both full Color and Black & White advertising space in the 
program. Take advantage of this opportunity to reach people statewide who attend our sold out show. 
The exposure is priceless.

Thank you in advance for your participation!

Sincerely,


